
January 7, 2025 
 
ITEM: New Business – Purchase Request:  Street Department Fleet Vehicle 
 

 
BACKGROUND:  The Street Department is requesting permission to purchase a fleet 
vehicle.  This truck will replace the current 2015 F-350 fleet vehicle.  The state-bid price 
for the fleet vehicle is $54,882.99.  This purchase is within the 2025 budget and is being 
funded through the Capital Equipment Fund.       
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Approve/Deny Purchase.    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


